From J

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 6:34 PM
To: Dave Parkin <Dave.Parkin@northtyneside.gov.uk>
Subject: Tree Preservation Order at The Former Deuchars

*EXTRNL*
Dear Sir
| write to formally submit an absolute objection to the TPO on the trees stated in your letter of 25th July 2023.

My reasons for this are as follows:
The trees have no visual amenity whatsoever to either the public or the golf course because of their location

The wall is already leaning somewhat and further cracks have now developed too, thus causing danger to the
residents cars (6 in total) parked in the allocated bays. My own car is now covered with debris from the said trees
and will cause damage to the paintwork. | have recently suffered from a mobility problem and therefore, have been
unable to wash my car.

The other problem the trees cause are a very poor signal for broadband and mobile networks. This is particularly
bad, not only for business for residents working from home BUT especially for my neighbour who is a hospital
consultant "ON CALL"

Finally, | dread to think of the liability claim that would be put in, should the wall fall onto the parked cars. Surely
common sense should dictate the obvious solution to avoid absolute chaos?

Yours faithfulli

The Deuchars



